NORTHERN IRELAND AUTHORITY
fior ENERGY REGULATHON

Danny O'Brien

BGE (NI) Transmission
P.0O. Box 51

Gasworks Road

Cork

Ireland

6" March 2007
Dear Danny
Re: BGE (NI) Code Modification Proposal 2

I refer to my letier of 28 September 2006 in respect of the above named code
modification.. - 3

Following your e-mail to Brian McHugh of 27 February 2007, 1 understand that you wish
to focus on the implementation of the streamlining arrangements before turning your
attention to this code modification, and therefore request a delay in the implementation
date to 1 July 2007. Furthermore I understand that firmus, who proposed this
modification, are in agreement with the delay.

The Final Modification Report for this code medification that was submitted on 6"
February did not include formal drafting of the proposed text. Under section 12.1 of the
BGE (NI) Code Modification Rules NIAER therefore atlows BGE (NI) an extension to 1
July 2007 to submit the completed final modification report. It is assumed that draft
changes to the code will be circulated to relevant parties in accordance with your Code
Modification Rules.

Y trust this instruction is clear. Ploase feel free to contact Brian McHugh if you have any
queries. ' '

Yours sincerely

Tain Oshorne
“For and on behalf of NIAER




